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On Wednesday July 29, the IHSA Board of Directors modified all sports seasons for the 2020-2021 
school year. Some fall sports will not be allowed to happen in the fall as normal.  As a result, the 
IHSA calendar has been adjusted. Teams will play shortened regular season schedules in the winter, 
spring, and summer. State Series events for all sports will be determined on a sport by sport basis. 
Please visit the following link for more detailed information from IHSA: 
https://www.ihsa.org/News-Media/Announcements/ihsa-board-announces-modified-schedule-for-2020-21-school-year 
 
The IHSA moved volleyball and football from the fall to the spring with a start date of February 15. 
Boys and girls golf will remain in the fall and may begin practice on August 10. Boys and girls golf will 
have their parent meeting on Thursday August 6, at 6:00 p.m. on the high school football field so that 
social distancing can be maintained. All students will need to make sure that they have a current up- 
to-date physical on file prior to the start of their respective sport.  
 
IHSA Modified Sports Seasons 
 
Fall (August 10 - October 24, 2020 
Boys and Girls Golf  
Winter (November 16, 2020 - February 13, 2021) 
Boys and Girls Basketball 
Cheerleading 
Boys and Girls Bowling 
Spring (February 15 - May 1, 2021) 
Football 
Volleyball 
Summer (May 3 - June 26, 2021) 
Baseball  
Softball  
Boys and Girls Track 
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